
Eco School and Warriors 

ECO-IN-NEED

Please send in any 1 litre or 2 litre clear plastic bottles in for a very exciting upcoming project the Eco

Warriors are taking part in. Make sure they have been thoroughly washed and dried and that there is no

residue left of the original product. We will be using clear plastic bottles to create a ‘Living Wall’ in which

we plan to plant fresh herbs, fruits and vegetables.

A living wall made from milk cartons.

OUR COMMUNITY LITTER PICK

We are so pleased to say we had a great successful litter pick this week. The Eco Warriors were

joined by two of our wonderful parents who helped to go around the whole of the school, including

the infants, Melbourne Road and the shops!

We found tons of rubbish including plastic bottles, card, cans and even food!

Check out the school website and twitter to watch short clips and messages from parents and

the Eco Warriors.


